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City of Reading 
2017 Fall Hydrant Flushing 

It’s time for the City of Reading Public Works to flush all fire 

hydrants. This process removes iron deposits from the water 

mains and ensures that hydrants are working correctly. The 

flushing may cause temporary water discoloration. Please check 

for discolored water before doing any laundry during the dates 

the hydrants are being flushed. Flushing will be done between 

the hours of 7:00 am and 3:30 pm October 3rd-6th, 2017 and 

also October 10th-13th, 2017. 

Questions or concerns please call the Department of Public 

Works at 517-283-2835. 
 


